
 
7 June 2019 
 
In reply please quote reference:  
Ref: A5072365 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Community Member 
 

Re: Donath and Dole Master Plan implementation – construction 
 

As communicated earlier this year, Council allocated funding for the design and 
implementation of landscaping works at Donath West Reserve as part of the Donath 
and Dole Master Plan implementation.  
 

These works are due to commence from Tuesday 11 June 2019 and are likely to 
take approximately three weeks, subject to weather. 
 

Works will include: 
• Construction of a concrete path from Johnson Street to the existing concrete 

path in Donath Reserve 
• Planting of trees, shrubs and groundcovers 
• Installation of picnic tables, seats, a drink fountain and bins 

 
 

We will be hosting a community planting day on Sunday 23 June from 10am to 
midday in Donath West Reserve at the end of Falk Avenue. Refreshments will be 
provided, and all are welcome. 
 

Please contact me on the details below for any further information. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Jules Thomson-Martin 
Landscape Architect 
City Design 
jules.thomson-martin@darebin.vic.gov.au 
T 03 8470 8435 


